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AAVSB® Offers Veterinary Continuing Education Tracking (VCET) 

Kansas City, MO (October 15, 2015) – The American Association of Veterinary State Boards (AAVSB®) offers the 
Veterinary Continuing Education Tracking (VCET) system to its membership. VCET is available for free to veterinary 
licensing boards and regulated veterinary professionals. It streamlines the process of tracking continuing education (CE). 
Veterinarians and veterinary technicians can easily log their CE through a MyAAVSB portal and organize the information 
into a standardized report. When the licensing board asks for a record of CE, the user can either print the report to mail or, 
if the board accepts CE by email, the user can send the email to the licensing board directly from the VCET system.   

AAVSB President Dr. John Lawrence noted, “The idea of a CE tracking system actually originated from within our 
membership a few years ago. The Board of Directors immediately saw the incredible value that a system like this would 
be to our member licensing boards and to the veterinary professionals they regulate, so we made developing VCET a 
strategic priority. It’s easy, fast, and standardized.”  

Any veterinary professional can access VCET through the free MyAAVSB portal at aavsb.org/login. Those without an 
existing account will be prompted to complete a short application.  

 

About the AAVSB:  The AAVSB is a 501(c)(3) non-profit organization whose mission is to reliably provide quality 
resources and accurate information for veterinary regulatory agencies and professionals in the interest of public 
protection. The membership of the AAVSB consists of 59 jurisdictions representing all of the United States and the 
District of Columbia, Puerto Rico, the U.S. Virgin Islands, and six Canadian provinces: Alberta, Ontario, British 
Columbia, Nova Scotia, Prince Edward Island and Saskatchewan.   
 

 

 


